From: Lynette Haskins

To: Dave DeGrandpre

Subject: 44 Ranch STOP REZONING

Date: Sunday, August 9, 2020 10:06:19 PM
Dear Dave,

My husband and | are breaking ground this week to build our forever home in 44 Ranch, near my parents that just
built in the fall of 2019. We were just informed of the fact that Corey Mytty is trying to rezone the land that's east of
our homes on the right side of Roundup Rd that we were told was going to be single family homes. We are
absolutely furious and would have NEVER Purchased or started building our home here in 44 Ranch had we
known the developer was not being honest! We were already lied to about the fact that our house was supposed
to be right across the street from what was going to be a huge amazing park. Now we found out that it's a tiny strip
of no houses but not a park. We are already livid with the lies that he's been getting away with! We beg of you to
PLEASE put an immediate STOP to this dis honest type of construction! We were lied to and this news is not
going to fly well around this neighborhood!!! I'm sickened that Corey Mytty can even try to do such a thing after
selling all these lots misleading his buyers. Having it rezoned and doing what he's wanting to is just ridiculous and
brings no value to the current homeowners of this beautiful neighborhood!

Thank you for your effort to put a stop to this insanity!

Lynette & Cody Haskins
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